
 

 

 

 
 
 
10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
RE: Move to Class Charts and away from SatchelOne/Show My Homework 
 
I am delighted to inform you that over the next few weeks staff, students and parents will be moving to 
a new system; Class Charts. In the first instance this will be the way that students can access homework 
and, if required, any work during an extended period of absence from school if they are well enough to 
do so. The system runs on your phone or through a web browser and in the longer term parents will also 
be allocated a log in enabling them to see other key information – such as numbers of positive points, 
behaviour points, attendance and detentions issued. These will be issued in the next couple of weeks. 
 
Homework will begin to be set for years 8 through to 13 in week commencing 20th September. Year 7 
students will be following a different system of homework over the course of term one to aid with the 
transition into secondary school expectations. Details will follow in due course. 
 
On Monday during tutor time student log in details will be issued to students. You can see an example of 
what to expect overleaf. If your son/daughter is not present in tutor time on Monday they should speak 
with their tutor who will be able to pass on the details when they are next in school. 
 
Students have one week (week commencing 13th September) to use their log in and activate their 
account prior to homework starting to be set. If any student is having any issues please contact their 
tutor in the first instance. The sooner students activate their accounts the better. Students should use 
their Office 365 school email address to log in to Class Charts. 
 
Class Charts is a user-friendly online system, which allows us to effectively monitor and report 
on homework, as well as upload resources. We strongly believe that this system will provide staff, 
parents and students with a much better experience. We are currently reviewing the online systems 
that we use as a school with a view to streamlining our services in the future. Currently the following are 
in place: 

 Parent Pay for any payments to the school https://www.parentpay.com/  

 School Gateway for all letters and messages that are non-finance related 
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login  

 Satchel: One/ShowMyHomework for all homework set and work set during absences 
https://www.satchelone.com/login Note: this is being replaced by Class Charts and will become 
obsolete moving forward 
 

Please find overleaf some screen shots and further links to help files on how to use the Class Charts. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Dee Elliott 
Head teacher 
 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/
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Student Codes will look like this: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

STUDENT NAME 

STUDENT TUTOR GROUP 

STUDENT CODE 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 


